
 

 
 
Section Honors Wisconsin Pro Bono Attorneys 
 
Earlier this month the Section of Family Law honored four Wisconsin attorneys for their 
pro bono service.  In an awards ceremony during the Section’s Council meeting, Pro 
Bono Committee Chair Jean Crowe presented Milwaukee attorneys Julie Darnieder 
and Dan Hanranan with their awards.  Other Wisconsin winners not present at the 
ceremony were Barbara Gnat of Milwaukee and Timothy Young of Oshkosh.  The four 
Pro Bono Award recipients logged hundreds of hours of legal service to Wisconsin 
families and children in need of assistance 
 
The Section of Family Law honors local attorneys with this award during its fall and 
spring meetings.  Pro Bono Award winners receive a complimentary conference 
registration, award certificate and their choice of Section of Family Law publications.  
For additional information on the pro bono awards contact Section of Family Law Pro 
Bono Committee Chair Jean Crowe at jcrowe@lglaid.org.  
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